
October 14, 2014 
 
Dear Committee Members, Advisors and Observers, 
 
You are to receive two copies of the revised draft Act, one clean 
and one redlined to allow you to see all changes that have been 
made.  You also will receive a chart with issues to be discussed 
and a recent letter from the NAA. 
 
When we meet on November 7-8, we will start with the issues 
set forth on the chart, which reflects many of the comments 
and suggestions made from the Body of the Whole last summer 
as well as from interested parties, including the NAA and the 
JEB.  When we have completed our discussion of issues set 
forth on the chart, we will commence reading of the Act from 
its beginning.  We will complete our review of the entire Act at 
the next meeting.  
 
Please read the revised Act and the chart in advance so you will 
be prepared to participate.  This is a long Act and we need to 
cover as much ground as possible. 
 
I look forward to seeing each of you on November 7.  Safe 
journey! 
 
Joan Zeldon  


